
Follow-up service of e-Report Centre
suspended

     As the Police Headquarters (PHQ) is surrounded by protestors with roads
obstructed in the vicinity, staff members are not able to enter PHQ, the
follow-up service of e-Report Centre will be suspended from 11pm today (June
21) until further notice. For emergencies, please call 999.
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